


March 8, 2021
Pastor First & Last Name
Church Name
Address 
Austin, TX ZIP

Dear Pastor ,
We are pleased to announce the 27th Annual Walk for Life on Saturday, June 19, 2021, in North & South Austin, Cedar Park, Georgetown, and Harker Heights. Our pro-life walk-a-thon is helping to build a Culture of Life in Texas. Last year's Walk included over 150 “Walkers” from 66 churches. 
Will you help us publicize the Walk for Life during May and the first weekend in June? We would be grateful if the small groups, women's ministry, respect life committee, or Knights of Columbus, promote our efforts to protect mothers, unborn children, and pregnancy resource centers in Texas.  
We have included the pledge form, a suggested bulletin announcement, and a list of ways to promote the Walk at your church. Promotional materials are available at www. TexasAllianceforLife.org including: 
· Artwork & Logos for the bulletin, email or website
· Bulletin Announcements & Posters
Every Walker can create his or her own web page with photos, and post to Facebook and Twitter. Please visit our website at www.TexasAllianceforLife.org to register. 
If your church would like to promote the Walk, we would be happy to provide additional support, including the posters and table topdisplay, which can be set up on an information table. Please contact (YOUR NAME)  at (YOUR PHONE) or (YOUR EMAIL). 
Best Regards,

(YOUR NAME)
(YOUR EMAIL) 
